CITY OF

SAN JOSE Office of the City Maﬁager

CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

SENT VIA EMAIL

September 30, 2011

Dan Rodriguez

Business Agent

International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, Local No. 332 (IBEW)
2125 Canoas Garden Avenue, Suite 100

San Jose, CA 95124

RE: Letter dated September 27, 2011

Dear Dan:
In your letter of September 27, 2011, you stated the following:

“Through the month of August, the Union’s asked for the City’s demograph|c data that
an actuary would need for a proper cost analysis and very little was provided...

As we have previously indicated, the City has been responsive to all information
requests made related to retirement. In our letter dated August 25, 2011, we provided
the links to documents that have been made available by the Federated City
Employees’ Retirement System Board. This includes data this is available and that has
been used by the Board’s actuary to prepare the 2010 valuations. This information is
also responsive to the request referenced above.

e June 30, 2010 OPEB Actuarial Valuation Presentation
hitp://www.sjretirement.com/uploads/fed/item25FedDec9.pdf

e Summary of 2010 Valuation (Presentation)
http://www.sjretirement.com/uploads/fed/item20aFedNov10.pdf

e June 30, 2010 Pension Valuation
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http://Www.sanioseca.qov/empyloveeReIations/retirementbenefits/ZO1 QFederated
AVR12032010.pdf

e June 30, 2010 OPEB Valuation
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/employeeRelations/retirementbenefits/January2011Ch
eironOPEBValuation.pdf

If there is additional retirement information IBEW is seeking, please make your request
directly to the Federated City Employees’ Retirement System Board.

Sincerely,

Gina Donnelly (/
Deputy Director of Employee Relations

c: Frank Crusco, IBEW




